BILLY DUETT

I HAVE BEEN IN THE INSPECTION PROGRAM SINCE IT'S START. THERE HAVE BEEN
NO RAISES IN THE FEE AND WITH THE LOSS OF THE SAFETY TEST, I BELEIVE THER
WILL BE SIGNIFICANT LOSE OF STATIONS. ONLY BECAUSE AS THE OWNER OF MY
BUSSINESS I DO MOST OF THE INSPECTIONS AND I CAN MAKE A SMALL PROFIT.
BUT WITH NO RAISE IN THE FEE I WILL HAVE TO CONSIDER MYSELF IF I STAY IN OR
NOT. EVEN FIVE DOLLAR RAISE WOULD HELP.



